Minutes of the February 23™ 2021 continuation meeting held on March 9" 2021.

Public Session.
Sylvie ? Spoke of her opposition to the busway and removal of the trees on St Neots Rd and asked
that the PC should oppose it in the Independent Review to the Auditor.

The District Councillor updated the meeting on the Licensing Application for theStrawberries and
Creem festival at Childerley Orchard.

He had spoken to the Officer responsible and they were going to look at it, taking on board his
views.

He also updated the meeting on the C2C busway, and urged stakeholders and residents to send their
views into the Auditor who was conducting the Independent Review.

In his view the C2C busway was going to Grange Rd when it ought to be servicing the Biomedical
Centre and the Science Parks and was going to cost £150 million to go to the wrong place.

The EWR and CAM were now in the pipeline but don’t yet know they will run and the LLF thinks
that C2C should be put on hold. If the Girton Interchange was made all ways it could solve the
problem.

Cambidge PPF have put forward an On Road design with traffic controls and a bus lane from
Madingley Mulch to the P&R, with a reasonable saving of time and at an estimated cost of only £10
million.

Apologies: Councillor Wellbelove has hurt his back.

Declarations of Interest: Councillors Joslin and Joolia
Residents of St Neots Rd. Item 3.1

Item 3.1

It was Proposed that Councillor Everitt should collate the reports from Residents and Councillors,
and prepare the PC response to the Independent Review of the GCP Cambourne to Cambridge
Busway and send to the Independent Auditor. (Prop PJ, Sec IG, 5 for 1 Abs).

Item 3.2

Councillor Everitt reported that a Greenways route from Bourn to Hardwick was in the pipeline
which would join up with the Comberton Greenways at Portway.

He also said that a Stakeholders group should be formed to discuss extending the route through the
village to St Neots Rd.

The St Neots Rd path for cycles/pedestrians from Bourn Airfield is funded by monies from both
BAF and West Cambourne developers and should go ahead when the money is released.

Item 3.3

It was Resolved that the Chairman should contact LGS-Services(Ben Stoehr), and ask if the
contract could be brought in line with the Clerk who has a notice period of 3 months, so if the Clerk
resigns/retires then the LGS contract can have the same notice period. (Prop SR, Sec AE, 5 for 1
Abs)

Meeting Ended 2035.

Extraordinary Meeting.

Item 1

It was Resolved that a resident could display his art work for a College project on PC property.
(Prop AG, Sec IG, Unaminous)

Meeting Ended 2040.



